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NEWS RELEASE 
KPBSD launches new system to accept online payments 

 

Soldotna, April 21, 2015—“Mom, I forgot my lunch money!” Have you ever wanted 
to add money to a school meal account, for a student activity fee, donation, or lost 
book via an online payment? Now you can! KPBSD is working with RevTrak, which 
allows parents and other interested parties to make online payments to the school 
district, via a computer or mobile device. 
 

Food service payments 
Online payment for food services is now available for all KPBSD schools. Online payments are 
processed in real time; this means that someone could make a payment in the morning, and the 
funds would be available for the student when he or she goes to lunch that day.  
 
Student activity fees 
Kenai Central High School and Ninilchik School are piloting the receipt of online payments for 
student activities, such as class fees, activity participation fees, donations, lost book fees and so 
forth. Additional schools are going live in coming weeks.  
 
To make a payment 
Parents or other people making payments or donations can access a student record in three 
ways to make payments: 

 Use of the PowerSchool parent portal   

 Through the KPBSD website online payments link on the Students-Parents tab 

 Via the online payments icon on the KPBSD mobile app 
 
“The district has had many requests for some type of online payment capability, so we are glad 
to be able to offer this service for students and we hope it will be helpful,” said Laurie Olson, 
director of finance. “Liz Hayes in our finance department together with Eric Soderquist and 
David Henson in information services have worked since last summer to get this online and 
functioning; they are the main reason we are able to offer this service.”  
There is a 3.61% processing fee calculated on all payments, no exceptions. This is the actual 
cost of the processing fee from RevTrak, and is not a source of revenue for the district.  

mailto:Pegge@KPBSD.org
https://www.facebook.com/kpbsd
https://twitter.com/kpbsd
http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/
https://ps.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/public/home.html
https://kpbsd.revtrak.net/tek9.asp
http://www.kpbsd.k12.ak.us/communications.aspx?id=31262

